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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 757/2020 

Date:  28th October 2020 

Chief Minister speaks to President of the Junta de Andalucia 
 
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo QC MP, spoke today to the President of the Junta de 
Andalucia, Snr Juan Ma Moreno Bonilla.  The conversation related to the consideration being given 
by Andalucia to further restrictions to be imposed in the region in respect of the control of Covid 
19 in Spain. 
 
The Chief Minister said: "I had a long, positive and cordial conversation with the President of the 
Junta today.  The control of the Covid 19 infection is a common endeavour that we all share.  I was 
able to share with him the measures we have announced yesterday and which will come into effect 
on Friday.   The President shared with me the tenor of the measures he expected to be announcing 
later today.  We discussed the frontier crossing and I received assurances about essential traffic 
and workers being able to continue to enter and exit Andalucia as I confirmed also our random 
testing facility for cross frontier workers. We will no doubt continue in close contact as the situation 
develops and as we hope to see all jurisdictions get the numbers of persons infected brought under 
control." 
 
Ends 


